## HARTLAND HERALD

## **August 2019 Newsletter**

- \*NEWSLETTERS ON THE WEBSITE- You will now be able to find these monthly newsletters on the City's website! Visit www.hartlandmn.com and the newsletters are located under the NEWS tab.
- \* **SAVE THE DATE!** American Red Cross will be at the Hartland Community Center Oct 16<sup>th</sup> for a blood drive. More details to come as the date draws nearer!
- \* **GRASS CLIPPINGS** Thank you for trying to keep the streets clear of grass clippings and a reminder if you haven't been doing so already. Your continued efforts to make our city safe and clean are greatly appreciated!



City Office: 507-845-2469

Office Hours: Tuesday 10:00am-2:00pm Wednesday 3:00pm-7:00pm